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Minutes of the 2022 Special General Meeting held on 16th June 2022 
 

The SGM was held at via Zoom on the 16th June 2022. A quorum was established (21 members, no 
guests).  
 
Business: Proposed changes to the Bylaws were sent to members prior to the meeting 
   
The meeting was called to order by President, Bronwyn Taylor, at 7:02 p.m.  
 
Bronwyn read the proposed changes to the Bylaws. 
 
A member asked why the Bylaw change was introduced.  Bronwyn explained that the change will 
avoid the problems encountered by another theatre group where people, that had no prior 
connection with the theatre, became members at the AGM and swayed the vote. 
 
A member suggested that the length of time be changed to 30 days. Several members responded 
negatively, and it was decided to leave it at 90 days. 
 
A member suggested that a reminder to renew membership be sent out. The secretary will send 
out a reminder. 
 
A member pointed out that membership is due on the 30th June so people paying membership at 
the AGM will not be members for 90 days and therefore will not be able to vote.  The executive 
will discuss this and may adjust the wording of the bylaw change. 
 
It was suggested that all crew members working on a show should be members.  The executive will 
investigate this.  
 
Announcements: The AGM will be held on 24th July 2022 at Janine and Floyd’s home.  Details will 
be distributed later. 
 
Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 7:42 p.m.  


